
 
   

 
             REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM:  Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager  

 

DATE: June 10, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Authorization to Accept the Donation of a “Concord Bicentennial” Banner to 

be displayed in City Hall 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that City Council approve the acceptance of this gift to the City of 

Concord for the purpose indicated. 

Background 

Mr. Peter Branch, long-time Concord resident and business owner, has donated a framed 

“Concord Bicentennial”, as shown below, to be displayed in City Hall.  

  

 

Discussion 

Upon the City Council’s approval, the banner will be displayed in a prominent location 

inside City Hall.  A letter of thanks on behalf of the City Council and the citizens of the City 

of Concord will be sent to Mr. Branch as well. 

CITY OF CONCORD 
N e w  H a m p s h i r e ’ s  M a i n  S t r e e t ™  


